
This year celebrates the 29th year of the 
Ferndale Christmas Lighted Tractor Parade!




We're thrilled to share that the Ferndale Lighted Tractor Parade has been approved to continue
again this year with some changes to promote public safety during the pandemic. Making the
parade a yearly holiday tradition, local families have made the trek to Ferndale to celebrate

Christmas by enjoying Ferndale's fantastic dining & shopping options.



We enjoy treating the entrants with a goody bag as it is a great undertaking to prepare their
tractors or animals and then, during any type of weather, parade down Ferndale's Main Street for

this celebrated display.



We are reaching out to our community members in hopes that they will assist us in "stuffing" the
goody bags with wonderful items from their business. Any type of contribution is wonderful, in

fact in the past we have received hats, cheese, pencils, candy, oranges, gift cards, and
certificates....even a load of shavings for the "Best Animal" entry! Our participants sincerely

appreciate the donations made to their goody bags.



Thank you so much for your consideration and hopefully, you will join us Sunday, December 19th
at 6pm...or when we get done milking.....for the 29th Annual Ferndale Christmas Lighted Tractor

Parade!



If you'd like to contribute to the tractor parade please feel free to contact any of the
committee members are listed below.

Thank you very much!
~The Ferndale Christmas Lighted Tractor Parade Committee~




Lisa Hindley 599-9088
Rick Phillis 496-4475

Jim & Nadine Bass 786-4829
Thomas Stratton 720-320-0271

Email: ferndaletractorparade@gmail.com

Season's
Greetings!


